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Community Service 
Back to School Event!

Community 
HousingWorks

Founded in 1988, Community 
HousingWorks (CHW) is a nation-
ally recognized 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization that develops, rehabili-
tates, preserves and operates afford-
able apartment communities in San 
Diego and throughout California.  
CHW owns over 3,600 apartments 
in 42 communities statewide, serv-
ing more than 9,000 working fami-
lies, children and seniors.
In addition to providing working 
families and seniors with stable 
homes in healthy communities, 
CHW layers provide programs, ser-
vices and connections to resources. 
These tools help people attain finan-
cial stability, improve their health 
and overall well-being, and set 
school-age children up for success 
in the classroom and beyond.

The mission of STAR/PAL is to
engage under served youth with
law enforcement and to develop 
trust and long term relationships.
STAR/PAL is looking for volun-
teers to staff  their Back to School 
event on Saturday, August 7th and 
we are looking for club members 
to help staff the event.
Also, if anyone would like to do-
nate books for middle/high school 
age kids for the back 2 school 
event,  please bring them to the 
next meeting.

Denise Obrero (L) is the Director of 
Programs and Shannon Morrison is 
the Resource Development Man-
ager for Community HousingWorks

Corona Conversation
Praised by Public 
Health Leader!

The Corona Conversation with 
Don Krupp is a weekly feature now 
included in our Old Mission Rotary 
Zoom Meetings.  

Noe Crespo, PhD, MPH is an As-
sociate Professor and is the Divi-
sion Head of Health Promotion and 
Behavioral Science in the School 
of Public Health at San Diego State 
University.  Old Mission Rotary 
knows Noe for his dedication and 
amazing success with the VIIDAI 
Public Health Program in San 
Quentin Mexico. At VIIDAI, Noe 
helped institute many programs to 
improve and monitor the health of 
migrant farmers who work in the 
tomato plantations of Baja. 
It is very significant that Noe 
praised the efforts of our own Don 
Krupp and his Corona Conversa-
tion series.

Noe writes: “Thank you for sharing 
this important message with Rotary 
members.  I am doing research on 
COVID and the vaccines and it is 
important that organizations such 
as Rotary to unite to fight the pan-
demic and promote the vaccines. 
Together we can overcome this 
virus and rebuild stronger.”


